
Term 2-Week 8 

PH: 02 6377 1101     Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Web: coolah-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Don’t  forget  to register. 
If you need help please feel 

free to phone the front office or 
speak to  

Mrs Staniforth. 

PH: 02 6377 1101     Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Web: coolah-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Coolah Central School P&C has been nominated for 
the essential energy Community Choice program 
which provides grants across their network area. 
The P&C have moved through to the voting stage. 
This is where the community will vote on which 
groups they would like to see take a share of the total 
funds and is based on the number of votes they re-
ceive. 
Coolah Central School P&C needs you to vote! 
The process is easy all you need is an email address 
Click on vote now 
Select zone 1 
Select Coolah Central School P&C assoc 
Enter your email 
Select vote 
You can only vote once a day but you can vote every 
day! 
Voting closes 5pm, Thursday 18th June 2020. 

School Photos 
30th June 2020 

If you need another note or a sibling 
envelope please phone the front office. 

Students need to be in full winter school 
uniform. 

Tuesday Special 
 

Spaghetti  Bolognaise 

$6.00 
 

Also available this week 
is Carbonara Pasta 

$6.00 

VOTE 
NOW! 

A shout out to 
Donna, Shane 
& Cindy who 
do a fabulous 
job helping to 

keep our 
school clean! 


